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27th October 2020, ICAR-NRCG, Pune 

Vigilance Awareness Week was observed at ICAR-NRCG ,Pune during 27th October to 2nd November, 2020. The following staff 

concluding the program:- 

 

 

1)  Pledge:- The staff members took pledge on 27th October 2020 for promoting integrity, transparency and accountability in public life. 

 

  
       

  



2) Debate: - Debate competition was organized on 29th October 2020 on “Will new education system play a role in curbing corruption”. 

 

 

  

 

 

  



 

3) Concluding Programme: - Dr. R. G. Somkuwar, Director, Dr. K. Banerjee, Vigilance Officer & Shri B. L. Kokkula, AO shared their views 

on closing ceremony and ACP – Shri. Kalyanrao Vidhate was Chief Guest of the programme. He delivered his lecture on work of police 

officers in different sectors as well as their role in curbing corruption. He also shared his experience & role of police duringCovid-19 period. 

 

  

 

 

 


